
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
As part of our geography work this half term, year 4 have been developing their skills in map 
reading and understanding geographical features.  
 
We have been completing a project about the town of Driffield, and are in the process of 
creating guide books showcasing the town’s features. As part of this learning, we need to apply 
the skills that we have learned in the classroom in the real world. Next week we will be taking a 
of Driffield to visit and assess the features that the children have identified as ‘Making Driffield 
Great’. 
 
The tour will take place during the normal school day. Children will need sensible shoes for 
walking in. 
 
The classes will complete their tour on the following dates: 
 
4C, 4G, 4T and 4W - Tuesday 10th July 2018 
4S - Wednesday 11th July 2018 
 
Thank you for your continuing support 
 
Mr Tarrant 
Y4 Co-ordinator 
 
 
 


